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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 6 March, and we hope you’ll join us as we come 
together to celebrate our World Book Day in school. We will have lots of fun activities taking 
place throughout the day including staff dress up and book tasting.   
 
Use your £1/€1.50 World Book Day book token to get a FREE book! Book Tokens will be 
available to collect direct from the library, either during library lessons or from Mrs Laird at 
break times. If you would prefer a digital copy of this – please follow the link below:  
 
World Book Day Token 
 
Getting a free £1 book for your child is easy - simply take your £1 book token to your nearest 
bookseller and swap it for a World Book Day £1 book OR get £1 off any book or audiobook 
costing £2.99 or more. You can find your nearest bookseller at 
worldbookday.com/participating-retailers.  
 
Check out the World Book Day Hub for more things to do at home. We’re very much looking 
forward to celebrating World Book Day.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs D Laird 
Librarian  

https://www.hartschool.org.uk/_site/data/files/users/co_letters/feb-2025/BF5D32E5F9082E0F34268839D0D359E0.pdf

